Children’s Workers
December 8: Nursery — Kayla Smith Toddlers — Natalka Eagle
December 15: Nursery — Abby Hartman Toddlers — Kathy Scholten
Children’s Church Leaders
December 8: Kay Cee Ling
December 15: Jessica Karius
Diaconate House Duty for December: Randy Moore
Ushers for December: Randy Waters, Matt Scholten, Allen Miller, & Dan Dunham
THIS WEEK AT WESTMINSTER:

Today, December 8: 9:00 am Sunday School for All Ages

9:55 am Fellowship Time

10:30 am Morning Worship

4:30 pm Choir Practice

6:00 pm Prayer Meeting and Fellowship
Monday, December 9: 9:30 am Jeanne’s Sewing Group
Tuesday, December 10: 10:00 am Staff Meeting

10:00 am Women’s Prayer Group

Wednesday, December 11:  12:00 pm Men’s Bible Study Luncheon

Announcements

Please pray for these Westminster Families this week: Jeane McManus, Jon & Kathy
McManus, Bryan, Debbie & Leah McReynolds, and pray for our missionaries David &
Erin Pervis with MTW serving in Greece.

Copies of the December edition of the Westminster Window newsletter are available in the
narthex if you were unable to access it digitally via the link.

The Westminster Christmas Post Office is now open! Save on postage by sending your
Christmas cards to the church family through the Westminster Christmas Post Office! There is a
large red and green bin in the fellowship hall where you “mail” your Christmas cards. On Sunday,
December 2214, the cards will be sorted and placed on tables in the narthex for you to pick up.
(New lists of addresses of members and regular attenders are available in the narthex on the
welcome counter. The deadline to “mail” your cards is by 9:00 am on December 22.

Please join us next week for an evening of worship and wonder as the WPC Adult Choir
performs their Christmas Cantata, What Kind of Throne in the sanctuary, on Sunday,
December 15™ at 6:00 pm. Please invite your family and friends to enjoy this free show with
you, and then remain afterward for a time of fellowship and snacks in the gym.

The Christmas Eve service will be on Tuesday, December 24t at 6:00 pm. Bring your family
and join us.
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